the Buzz

UG PARKS AND RECREATION MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

November

The holiday season is quickly approaching. There are many festive events happening around the community, be sure to check out our calendar of events and follow us on Facebook to keep up on the upcoming events you won't want to miss!

2018 Youth Basketball

Registration starts November 6th

Individual fee \$15.00 and Team fee \$150.00

Deadline is December 29th

Argentine CC: 4th/5th and 6th

Armourdale CC: K/1st and 2nd/3rd on Saturdays

Eisenhower CC: K/1st , 2nd/3rd, and 4th/5th

Saturdays

Beatrice Lee CC:

4th/5th and 6th on Tuesdays & Thursdays

Bethany CC will be hosting the Junior NBA league:

2nd/3rd, 4th/5th, and 6th

Wednesdays, Friday, & Saturdays



Calendar

- -Nov 4 CABA Day of the Dead Parade 4pm
- -Nov 6th Winter Basketball Registration opens
- -Nov 10 Veterans Day Observance, office closed
- -Nov 11 Veterans Day
- -Nov 12 Cyclocross Bike Race @ Lake
- -Nov 18 Craft Show @ Eisenhower 9am-3pm

Vet<mark>eran's Day: November 11, 2017</mark>







What's Happening?

In Review

Newest Park Board Member

Life time resident of Wydanotte County Ty Collins has been appointed to the Park Board by Commissioner Markley. He teaches at Sumner Academy and coaches various youth sports. We welcome him to the Park Board!

Kansas Forest Service

Parks and Recreation in collaboration with the Kansas Forest Service continuously work together to plants trees in our community parks. In October a total of 24 trees were planted. Location and tree type:

Stony Point Park: 1 Chinkapin Oak

WYCO Park: 1 Sassafrass, 3 American Linden Schlagle Library: 1 Pawpaw, 1 Sasafrass, 1 Kentucky Coffeetree, 1 Pecan, 5 Black Tupelo, 5 Black Hickory, 5

Black Cherry.

Candy Give-Away

Our annual candy give-away held at 7 community centers with the help of many community groups saw lots of ghosts, super heroes, princesses, and more! Thank you to everyone who help make this event successful every year!

KCK Huggers Happenings

October was a busy month for KCK Huggers/Special Olympics. KCK Huggers held costume bingo at Armourdale Community Center and had an attendance of 65! Their Halloween Dance held at George Meyn saw 119 participants dressed up as ghosts, goblins, and more!



Looking Ahead

Holiday Craft Show

Start your holiday shopping with us! We are looking forward to seeing all of the beautiful crafts vendors have made for the Holiday Craft Show to be held Saturday, November 18, 2017.

The show will be held at the Eisenhower Community Center located behind Eisenhower Middle School, 2901 N. 72nd and will open to the public at 9:00a.m. and we will close at 3:00p.m. Last year's craft show was a huge success and many beautiful handmade items were displayed by 50+ vendors!

The deadline for registration is Tuesday, November 14, 2017 or earlier if space is no longer available.



Winter Wonderland

Join us at Eisenhower Community Center for Winter Wonderland, Santa will be there! Date of the event is Saturday, December 16th. There will be games, presents, and fun for the kids. Time of event and more details coming soon!

